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Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

What an exciting end of term we have had! Not least of course because OFSTED came to visit us. On behalf of all the staff I 

would like to thank you for your on-going support and kind words of encouragement on the day. As I write, we are still 

awaiting the final report to be published, as soon as it is, it will be shared with all parents and carers. 

 

I would like to thank everyone that came along to Family day.  It was, as always, a great day.  I would especially like to thank 

FOBSA who work so hard to ensure these events are a success and our school raises much needed funds. 

 

I also have the pleasure of announcing that our children’s entry into the Riding for the Disabled Association (RDA) National 

Arts and Crafts competition won 1st prize! Well done boys and all the staff involved for your hard work. ‘Harvey’ will be 

returning to school for our final assembly on Friday. 

 

This will be the last newsletter of the year so I would like to wish our Year 2 leavers every success in their new schools and 

hope everyone has a happy, safe and relaxing summer holiday.  I look forward to welcoming you back in September. 

 

Kind regards 

Miss K Aldred 
 
 
 

 

 

 

School Uniform 

 

I have noticed increasing numbers of children wearing 

trainers to school this term. I do appreciate how quickly 

children’s feet grow and how close we are to the summer 

holidays but, please  can I ask that you ensure proper 

school shoes are worn from the start of the new 

academic year. 

 

Dates for your Diaries  

 

16/7/18      Year 2 Leavers Disco 

20/7/18      Final Assembly 09.15am  

School closes at 2.00pm 

23/07/18 Inset Day 

05/09/18 School reopens 08.45 

 

 

 

 Year 2 Leavers Disco 

Our Year 2 children are invited to attend our Leavers 

disco on Monday afternoon. The event will start at 

4.30pm and finish at 5.45pm 

A snack and drink will be provided.  

Party clothes, essential! 

 
 

Final Assembly 

 

Final assembly will be on Friday 20th July at 9.15am. 

 

  Please consider leaving the car at home and walking to 

this event to aid congestion for our neighbours. 

 

There will be a crèche available for younger siblings and 

older siblings are welcome to play on the school field. 

This is always a popular assembly so unfortunately, no 

siblings will be able to attend. 
 

Medical Supplies 

 

If any children (especially Year 2) have any medical 

supplies e.g. inhalers, Piriton in school can they please 

ensure they are collected by end of school on Friday 

20th July. 

 


